AfOR Member’s facilitation service - Are you struggling to receive quality feedstocks?
Overview
With  greater emphasis now being placed on quality of outputs from composting  sites and tighter specification demanded from BSI PAS 100 2011, it has never been more important than now that inputs to composting and anaerobic digestion facilities are closely controlled to ensure that they meet the input specification requested.
AfOR has recently convened a feedstock contamination Special Interest Group working with a range of stakeholders including’ Defra, the Environment Agency, WRAP, ESA, LARAC, CIWM and a number of producer members and local authorities to implement a plan to reduce untargeted material arriving at biowaste facilities. The most prevalent material of concern is plastic, however where material collected also includes paper and cardboard this often gives rise to unwanted contaminants within the feedstock so AfOR are reviewing how the collection of this material can be improved to assist producers.  
End of Waste

There is a strong possibility that in the near future post Waste Strategy Review composting and anaerobic digestion will not qualify as ‘recycling’, unless they meet End Of Waste Criteria which could be designated as needing to achieve the Compost and the AD Quality Protocols (thus, PAS 100 and PAS 110 specifications). With more stringent critical limits now inclusive within PAS 100 for physical contaminants (including plastic) the importance of achieving this standard may be more important in the future.

Service offer

AfOR has recently assisted members who have had significant contamination issues with their feedstock supplies by meeting with and working alongside the producer and local authority feedstock supplier. Without compromising the member’s relationship with the local authority, AfOR can: 
· provide a factual and impartial view of the issues;

· explain how these adversely impacted the quality of outputs; and

· explain how the new PAS 100:2011 will have an impact on the operators as well as on local authorities by setting new more stringent limits and emphasizing the importance of clean input materials delivered. 

Charges
There will be a small charge for this service to cover AfOR’s expenses, this will be offered at discounted rates to AfOR members.
For further details of this service, please contact Dr Kiara Zennaro (01933 446 441, Kiara@organics-recycling.org.uk). 
